
 

 

The Dare County Planning Board at their regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday, 
November 6, 2024 will review an application for a proposed text amendment to the Dare 
County Zoning Ordinance.  The amendment is summarized below.  A copy of the 
proposed amendment is available upon request from the Dare County Planning 
Department. 

VC-2 Village Commercial (Section 22-27.5) —the addition of marinas as a special use 

Citizen comments on the proposed amendment can be made during public comment 
period offered at the beginning of the Planning Board meeting.  Written comments may 
be mailed to the Planning Board at P.O. Box 1000 Manteo, NC or by email to 
noah.gillam@darenc.gov.  The Planning Board may provide written recommendation to 
the Board of Commissioners that addresses the text amendment’s consistency with the 
Dare County Land Use Plan. 

DATE:  Wednesday, November 6, 2024 

TIME:  6:00 P.M. 

Location: Dare County Commissioners Meeting Room 

  954 Marshal Collins Dr. 

  Manteo, NC 27954 
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